
(Sent via email) 
DATE:   May 13, 2025
TO:  All Network Providers 

SUBJECT: Authorization Changes for DME providers 

Aetna Better Health of Kentucky 
9900 Corporate Campus Drive 

Suite 100 
Louisville, KY 40223 

Effective May 1, 2025, The Aetna Better Health of Kentucky health plan will no longer require prior 
authorization for the following code: 

Code Description 
J0578 Injection, buprenorphine extended-release 

(Brixadi), greater than 7 days and up to 28 days 
of therapy 

As always, do not hesitate to contact your Network Manager with any questions or comments. 

Thank you for your valued partnership in caring for our Aetna Better Health of Kentucky Members. 

Questions? 
If you have general questions about this communication, please contact our Provider Experience 
Department:   

By Phone: 1-855-454-0061 
By Email: KYProviderRelations@aetna.com 

Sincerely,  
Provider Services 
Aetna Better Health of Kentucky 

Aetna-2198




